
Important Notice for Boarding in May. 
 

During the month of May there will be limited capacity in the kennels for 
boarding cats and dogs due to Andrew & I being away.  

We will also be closed 2 weekends for drop off and pick up: 

 Saturday & Sunday 17th & 18th May 
 Saturday & Sunday 24 & 25 May 

Any boarders for this time will  need to be dropped off on Friday and 
picked up on the Monday.  

From Monday 12th May  you will be unable to make bookings for dates 
between Monday  12th & Wednesday 28th May.  

There will be no exceptions,  please do not ask the team  to 
accommodate any special requests.  

 

Doggy Day care will run as normal.  

 

We apologise if this causes any inconvenience, if you have any questions  
please ask me 

Kind regards 

Kath 


